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Ístak Ísland to build new United States Embassy in Reykjavik  
 
Ístak Ísland H/F, the Icelandic subsidiary of Per Aarsleff A/S, has entered into an 
agreement with the US authorities to build a new United States Embassy in Reykjavik. 
 
Construction work will begin next month and last just less than three years. The contract 
is worth about DKK 220 million.  
 
The agreement will not affect Aarsleff's earnings expectations for the financial year 
2014/2015 ending 30 September 2015. 
 
Further information: 
General Manager Ebbe Malte Iversen, Per Aarsleff A/S, tel. +45 8744 2222. 
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